
Sprott Youth Center Board of Directors 

PO Box 321 

Moncure, NC 27599 

 

Dear Chairman Crawford, 

 

First of all, we would like to thank our Commissioners and Chatham County for 

your support of the Sprott Center and our efforts to provide a positive 

environment for the development of youth and the community in Moncure.  We 

have a wonderful facility that we can utilize to reach our community through 

education, athletics, and fellowship as a result of the generous renovation grant 

we received. 

 

One of our current projects is an after school program that provides enhanced 

learning opportunities for k-5 students in our community.  In conjunction with 

hands-on tutoring and classroom lessons, we plan to provide students access 

to computers and other technology to enhance their learning experience by 

completing our renovation with a computer lab. 

 

We also plan to respond to community needs with events such as technology 

literacy training courses for adult learners and the elderly in our community, 

provide English language learners with access to assistance through 

technology, and more. 

 

In order to fill the need in our area of providing access to technology for 

students in an after school program, computer literacy courses, and technology 

assistance for English language learners, the Sprott Center would like to 

purchase laptop computers and a SMART TV to create a computer learning lab 

for our community.  We are asking for approval to utilize a minimum of $2,500 

and up to $4,000 of the funds remaining in our renovation account to outfit 

one of our classroom spaces with those devices.  We would like to purchase 4 

traditional laptops, up to 10 Chromebooks, and 1 SMART TV to get these 

programs up and running.     

 

If the commissioners would see fit, we would greatly appreciate the opportunity 

to fill this need in our community through the use of the renovation funds as 



we finalize the revitalization of the Sprott Center into a modern facility that can 

serve all of Moncure. 

 

Thank you for your service and support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Peyton Holland 

Sprott Center Board of Directors 


